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VetJobs Virtual Career Fair Begins
Nov. 1

Site is now open for early resume posting

Oct 30, 2012

VetJobs is pleased to announce the final event in a series of virtual Career Fairs for 2012, co-
hosted with PSI. The Virtual Career Fair will take place Nov. 1-15, with early registration for
veterans.

This Job Fair is open to the United States Military family. This includes officer and enlisted,
active duty, transitioning military, reservists, veterans and retirees of the Air Force, Army,
Coast Guard, Marine Corps, Merchant Marine, National Guard, Navy, NOAA and Public
Health Service, along with trailing spouses, eligible former spouses, widows, widowers,
dependents and DOD civilians.

The job fair site is now open for early posting of resumes. This is an employer paid
event.

To access the career fair to post a resume now, or to apply for jobs beginning Nov. 1, go
to www.vetjobs.com, then to "Search Jobs" and click on the career fair advertisement.

**November 6 Update: Due to the problems created by Hurricane Sandy on the
eastern seaboard of the United States, the VetJobs/PSI Online Job Fair has
been extended to Nov. 23.

The extension is in response to the electrical and computer outages, notably in
the northeast. The extension will give all potential job seekers extra time to
visit the VetJobs Online Job Fair and participate.
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